Town of Westminster

Massachusetts 01473 9019 SEP -1 AM 7: 53
Crocker Pond Recreation Area Committee e
June 18, 2019 TOWHM O #eaifinglon

Members Present: Heather Billings, Pat Streeter, Kathleen Brennan, Mary Ann Falconer, Nicole
Emilianowicz, Tom Kerns

Committee to make cleaning lists for bathrooms.
Picnic tables need to be replaced. Committee to buy one every year.
Kathleen with contact United Way for Way Day of Caring.

Donnie to do trail maintenance, pump track and another spot on mountain bike trail. All Committee
members were in favor to purchase a load of dirt, approximately $300.

Tom to contact Pat about the camera.

Committee to buy and have Town install changing table if money is available. Build out urinal wall in
men’s room to accommodate.

To view the Historical Room, see attendant for key.

Next Meeting: June 4 at Pond /]
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